
 

For further information on Family Learning and Adult Learning please contact Sam MacLean 

on 07771555814 or 01228 227304 alternatively email enquiries to 

Samantha.MacLean@cumbria.gov.uk 

This course will provide you with a greater understanding of 

how SPaG is taught within Years 1 to 3 and the stages of 

development and progression that children move through. 

 It will help you to understand the knowledge expected by 

the end of KS1 and to identify how you can help your child 

learn and practice the skills at home using different 

activities and resources. 

 

                   

 

Starts Monday 27th September for 5 Weeks 

1:30pm - 3:30pm 

 

 

For further details and to book your place please see 

contact 

…Mr Spencer…  
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Community Learning and Skills – Family 

Learning 
Course Information for Spotlight on SPaG KS1 

About the 

course 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is a face to face course that will be delivered within the school environment. 

 

Learners will have the opportunity to develop an understanding of the key skills taught in school 

in relation to spelling, punctuation and grammar and how these can be used in order to improve 

your child’s writing. 

 

Throughout the course you will look at a range of different activities and resources that you can 

use to support your child at home in a fun and useful way. 

 

What are the 

entry 

requirements? 

This is a free course for parents/carers of children in KS1. 

 

You do not need to have any previous qualifications but an ability to speak and understand basic 

English would be an advantage. 

How will the 

course be 

delivered? 

The course is taught face to face within the school environment. 

 

What do I 

need to bring 

with me? 

Nothing – just you 

How well am I 

doing? 

Progress will be monitored through an Individual Progress Record and learners will receive regular 

verbal feedback from the tutor. 

What can I do 

next? 

 

 

Family Learning courses are a great way to build confidence and skills in order to help your children 

at home. 

This course could enable you to continue onto another Family Learning course or moving onto 

other courses such as Functional Skills Maths, English or IT. 

 

Short 

Description 

 

 

 

 

SPaG are essential tools in helping us to write sentences and texts that make sense and flow well. 

 

Once we have these tools children have more control over what they can write as well as being 

able to use a range of language choices. 

 

This course will provide you with a greater understanding of how SPaG is taught within Years 1 to 

3 and the stages of development and progression that children move through. 

 

It will allow you to see the types of different questions about sentence construction that children 

will be expected to be able to answer by the end of KS1 and will help you understand how you can 

help your child at home using different activities and resources. 
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